
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ATM & Debit Card Network Update  

On Monday, February 24, 2020, MPCU ATM & Debit Card Network will be undergoing a network 

update. ATM withdrawals and Debit Card Point of Sale (POS) transactions amounts will be limited 

during the network update beginning Monday, February 24 between 12:00AM EST midnight and 

11:00PM EST. 

Your ATM and Debit Card limits will be reduced during the update. 

Daily ATM and Debit Card limits during the update: 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note, on February 24

th
, the lobbies of all six branch locations will be open and available dur-

ing regular business hours for cash withdrawals. 

Please visit memberspluscu.org for updates during the network update period. If you have any 
questions, please call 781-905-1500 or 833-221-6703. 

  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

http://www.memberspluscu.org
http://www.memberspluscu.org/

